
 

 
  
MEETING DETAILS:             Date:     November 27, 2017  
     
         Starting Time:  1:00 pm  
       
         Ending Time:   2:00 pm 
       
         Place:  AA-140  
 
Workgroup Chair:  Suzanne Sebring 
 
Recorder: Christie Sifferman   
 
 
 
Attendees:  Patty Petersen, Jim Fent, Marian Spaid-Ross, Susan Miller, Jose Briceno, Martin Leyva, 

Chris Bickel, Izabel Solis, Mark DiMaggio, Gary Wilson, Olga Diaz, Lisa Romain 

 

Suzanne Sebring welcomed the Workgroup members and began with a review of the discussions to 

date.  She gave a review of the Homeboy Industries tour and spoke of Dr. Blake's interest in our work 

with the formerly incarcerated population. 

To aid in creating and structuring the Summer Bridge Program, the Workgroup will break into smaller 

subcommittees in the following areas: 

 Donations 

 Recruiting 

 Friday Activities 

 Curriculum 

 Mentors/Peer Counseling 

 Campus Trainings/Professional Development 

Jose Briceno volunteered to be the faculty advisor for Palomar's formerly incarcerated student club.  

We need 10 students to form the club.  Goal is to have the club set before the Fall semester. 

Transitions Workgroup 

Meeting Summary 


